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CONSENT AGENDA

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. $2,500.00 from the University of Washington for Stanwood High School to
build and sustain inclusive school assessment.

1. $1,763.35 from the Skagit Symphony to cover the transportation costs for the
5th-grade elementary field trips to the “Peter & the Wolf” performance at the
Skagit Symphony in Mt. Vernon.
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